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Date: May 16, 2012
Report from:  Valerie Cooley
Re:  Conversation with Christopher Claire, ODFW (888-5515; christopher.w.claire@state.or.us). about possibility and alternatives to our putting a floating house in the Slough, especially one that might rest on the mud flats at low tide. 
	Other people who answer phones In his office: Alexis and Una.

Chris would prefer to meet in person on the prospective site for the boathouse. He is available June 5, 6, and 7th. Possibly the 30th.
I asked if he would like to come to our meeting Thursday the 17th, and he said it might be a good idea but he had another meeting at 1 pm. Also, he would not come without a written invitation from Mike Graybill, lest he seem invasive.
